
Summer 2018
Summer Visitors
In April, Sarah Dilworth Bell, a Lifetime Member from
Rhode Island, visited Pemberton Hall, and Bill Wilson
gave Sarah and her daughter, Lily, an extended tour of
the Hall and grounds.  She is descended from Samuel
Handy, Isaac Handy, George Handy, James Henry
Handy, Isaac William Ker Handy, Egbert Gillis Handy,

Edna Dilworth Handy, and finally Cynthia Dilworth Eagles, Sarah Dilworth Bell’s 
Mother.  Pemberton Hall, built by Isaac Handy (1706-1762), stayed in the Handy
family until his great grandson, Henry Handy (1789-1832) moved to Washington
in 1809.  Sarah’s Grandmother Edna Dilworth Handy Eagles was interested in
genealogy so Sarah Bell knows her Handy family history outlined in Annals and
Memorials of the Handys and Their Kindred by Isaac W. K. Handy, D. D.

É  In June Brothers Don and William
Handy from Washington State and

Oregon, descendants of Samuel Handy,
visited Pemberton Hall.

É  AJ Donelson from Fairfax Station,
Virginia, visited Pemberton Hall while 

reearching his ancestor Patrick Donelson

who died in Hebron in 1744. 

On the beautiful spring
afternoon of May 12th, 
Pemberton Hall
hosted the wedding of 
Amber and Ben.

Check new website 
for upcoming events!

On September 23, the 
Brown Box Theatre Project will
present a performance of As You
Like It directed by Kyler Taustin 
on the grounds of Pemberton Hall. 
The performance will begin at 
7:30 p.m. and is free and open 
to the public.  Bring your chairs or
blankets for a theatrical treat in the
autumn air.  To see the schedule of
performances on Delmarva 
check their website at
www.brownboxtheatre.org.

Pemberton Hall - 1741
One of the earliest dated brick
gambrel roofed houses in Maryland,
Pemberton Hall was built for Col.
Isaac and Ann (Dashiell) Handy and
is typical of a mid-eighteenth century
Eastern Shore plantation house of its
class.  Listed on the National Register
of Historic Places, the house is under
restoration by Pemberton Hall
Foundation, Inc., a community based
non-profit organization.  The house is
open Saturday, noon - 2 p.m., May  
through October, 2018 and by
appointment.  Closed Easter
weekend.  Pemberton Hall may be
rented for receptions and special
occasions.
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Contact Information:
Pemberton Hall Foundation, Inc.
Membership Chair
6272 Westbury Drive
Salisbury, MD 21801 

Phone:  443-235-9616 
Email: pembertonhallfound@gmail.com

New website design at
www.pembertonhall.org

Volunteers welcome!
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